
 
 

Brentwood Public Library to partner with New York State Courts! 
 
Brentwood, N.Y. (December 21, 2022) Brentwood Public Library is a Public Library 
Access Hub for New York State courts. Public Library Access Hubs are places within 
communities where the public can access New York State courts remotely. Using the 
library’s computers, the public can have direct, live access to Family Court Clerks from 
11am-4pm, Monday through Friday.   
 

The public can ask questions about Family Court forms and procedures, obtain court 
forms (for example, custody, child support, or order of protection forms), fill them out 
and file them with the Suffolk County Family Court Clerk’s Office directly from the 
library.  Patrons can also access electronically-filed New York State Supreme Court 
records and find out about future court appearances in the District, Family and Supreme 
Courts.  
 


